
November 8, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2022-00317 
North Shelby Water Company 
Request for Extension to Reply to First Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is North Shelby Water Company's partial response to Kentucky 
Public Service Commission staff's First Request for Information. Enclosed are responses to Questions 
#7a-c, #8, #1Sa-e, and #16a-b. 

North Shelby Water was aware of the stated deadline of November 3, 2022; however, since the time 
when we received the RFI, our staff experienced a bout of illnesses during which time we set aside 
efforts to gather and review data needed for the responses while we maintained operations short­
staffed. And unfortunately, once everyone returned to work, the task of responding to the RFI had 
"fallen through the cracks". We anticipate that we will need an additional 15 days to submit the 
remainder of the responses. 

May we be permitted an extension until J Wednesday November 23, 2022 to fully comply with the First 
Request for Information? 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

I acknowledge 

~ 
David Hedges 
General Manager 

Enclosures 


